
Town of Boscawen 

Police Committee 

 

Meeting Minutes – Final 

January 15, 2019 
 

PC FM 01.15.19 

Barbara Randall called the meeting to order at 6:02pm. 

In attendance: Lt. Killary, Kevin Sullivan, Paul Dickey, Barbara Randall, Lorrie Carey and 

Selectman Mark Varney 

Selectman Varney made a motion to accept the minutes from the previous meeting. Seconded by 

Kevin Sullivan. All were in favor.  

Lt. Killary reported the new cruiser is on the road and that all vehicles are currently in good 

shape. Both the annual Halloween Party and Christmas for Kids program were very successful 

this past year. 

The committee was presented with an Activity Report dated mid-October through the first of the 

year, depicting notable incidents/arrests. Discussion ensued. 

Officer Chislett has attended LEAD (Law Enforcement Against Drugs) training and will be able 

to work with Boscawen Elementary students next year. The department received a grant to fund 

this training. Going forward the department hopes to have more officers attend this training. 

Barbara Randall requested to have pictures of all officers added to the Town’s “Meet 

Boscawen’s Police Officers” webpage where it currently says, “Image coming soon”. Lt. Killary 

said he would look into it. 

People may have noticed an increase of blue lights along our roads and streets. The police 

department wants to send a serious message: Don’t speed or do illegal acts in Boscawen! They 

have been dealing with many issues and are hoping the extra presence will deter future problems. 

Paul Dickey motioned to adjourn. Kevin Sullivan seconded. All were in favor. 

Next meeting: April 16, 2019 at 6:00pm. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Barbara Randall 

 

  


